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November 27, 2018

Gregg Novick, President

Porous Technologies, LLC.
140 Thadeus Street, Ste. 1
South Portland, ME 04106

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF STORMCRETE PRECAST POROUS CONCRETE PAVING
SYSTEM FOR CITYWIDE USE BR 800087

Dear Mr. Novick:

Your Stormcrete Precast Porous Concrete Paving System (with the dimensions and thickness
as specified on the attached approved submittal) is approved with corrections noted for four
years from this letter date for Citywide Use in the parkway locations where permitted by the City
Engineer and other applicable City offices. It is also approved in the alley ways with the
following conditions-Minimum 5 projects shall be inspected and evaluated for minimum one year
after each installation. Each of the alley way installations shall not have any severe spalling,
cracking or settlement. Porous Technologies, LLC shall notify this office for each required
inspection and evaluation. After the required evaluations are satisfactorily completed, the
standard Citywide Use Approval for the alley way will be granted. Please note that the parkway
and alleyway shall have surface slope not to exceed 5%. These approvals are applied to the
installation details and other conditions as listed in the attached approved submittal. Installation
must be performed by trained and certified installer.

A Work Permit and a Revocable Permit are required for each job location prior to the start of
work and your product is subject to site inspection as well as the fabrication inspection as
specified in the attached approved submittal. Please contact Material Control Section of Bureau
of Contact Administration at 213-485-5080 to arrange for fabrication inspection. The approved
manufacturing plant for this product is at the Pre-Con Plant located in Simi Valley, CA.

The City assumes no responsibility for any and all safety related issues in regard to the
installation and the use of this product. It is the responsibility of the Installer to understand the
appropriate use and limitations of this product and to address any and all safety concerns with
the manufacturer. Further, it is the Installer’s responsibility to conform to all applicable industry
and regulatory safety requirements.

You are required to report any changes to your product or the information indicated in your
submittal to the City immediately and to recertify the approvals prior to the expiration date.
Please maintain a copy of the approvals for your record and provide one to your User or the
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Contractor to be used at the job site. If you have any question, please contact me at 213-485-
1694.

rrington? S.E., ENV SP,
Engineer of Desig

Wastewater Conveyance Engineering
Division

Attachment: Approved submittal.

c.c. File (w/attachment)
George Espindola, Bureau of Contract Admin.
(w/attachment)
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